
NEENAH POLICE COMMISSION MINUTES 
September 16, 2022 7:00 a.m. 

Neenah Police Department Community Room 

 

Present: Commissioners Kim Skorlinski, Gilbert Mueller, Judd Stevenson, Laura Kemps (on speakerphone) Sam Erickson 

 

Also Present: Chief Aaron Olson and Assistant Chief Jeffrey Bernice 

 

Absent: Commissioner Robert Karrmann  

 

Commissioner Skorlinski called the meeting to order at 7:05am. He noted a quorum was present.  

 

It was moved by Commissioner Stevenson and seconded by Commissioner Mueller that the minutes of the July 6, 2022 regular 

meeting be approved. All voted in favor of the motion.  

 

It was moved by Commissioner Stevenson and seconded by Commissioner Skorlinski that the minutes of the July 6, 2022 executive 

meeting be approved. All voted in favor of the motion. 

 

Motion to convene into Closed Session: 

It was moved by Commissioner Stevenson and seconded by Commissioner Mueller convene into closed session under Wisconsin 

Statute 19.85(1)(c) for the purpose of interviewing a candidate for appointment to the Police Department’s eligibility list. All voted in 

favor of the motion. 

 

Reconvene into Regular Session: 

The Commission reconvened at 7:22a.m. 

 

It was moved by Commissioner Stevenson and seconded by Commissioner Mueller to put officer candidate Erica Geschrei on the 

department’s eligibility list. All voted in favor of the motion.   

 

Police Chiefs Report: 

 Chief Aaron Olson reported that Sergeant Vicki Strebel retired and Officer Justin Miller resigned as a police officer. 

 Officers Kellen McCarthy and Kali Thompson are both on probation and on track to finish their probationary year with no 

problems.  

 Officers Adam Kohler, Dakota Raatz, Brandon Sweeny and Bryce Sweeney are in the police academy.  

 Our next known retirement is not until January 2024 

 We currently have one vacancy with a hiring day planned for September 27, 2022  

  

Recognition of Police Commission President, Kim Skorlinski Service: 

Chief Aaron Olson gave Commissioner Kim Skorlinksi a plaque from the Police Department thanking him for his service on the 

Commission.  

 

Vote for a new Police Commission Board: 

It was decided by the Commission to wait until the October 5, 2022 meeting to elect new officers. 

 

Other Business: 

None 

 

Adjournment: 

It was moved by Commissioner Stevenson and seconded by Commissioner Mueller to Adjourn. All voted in favor of the motion. The 

meeting adjourned at 7:35a.m. 

 

Next Regular Meeting: October 5, 2022 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

 

Gilbert H. Mueller, Secretary  


